
 

W O R S H I P  M I N I S T R Y  M I S S I O N S  

God our Focus, People our Mission! 
Taking the Gospel to Creedmoor and beyond... 

First Baptist Church Creedmoor 

April 27th, 2025 

Here are the volunteers who will be serving in the Children’s Ministry this coming Sunday. If 

you would like to get involved in the Children’s Ministry, please reach out to Pastor Nick.  

Sunday Schedule April 27th May 4th 

Children’s Nursery Jon & Lisa Ganzzermiller Robin Newton & Kristin Fisher 

Sunday School & Children’s Church Nick Garner & Liz Whitt Bill & Stephanie Allen 

Pre-School Children’s Church Caitlin League & Victoria Oakley Nick Garner & Caitlin League  

Deacon of the Month Bill Allen & Janice McStoots Phyllis Steele and Sammy Moore  

 

   Our church  

   Our Academy Expansion Plans, Staff and Families 

   Our local schools 

   Chad Jeffords, recovering from a ladder accident at work 

   Terry Tingen, health concerns 

   Amanda Mouser’s father, Peter Rohrer - ongoing cancer treatment 

 
 

Praise 

Kaitlyn Mann, recovering home from some health concerns 

Emma Perry, recovering from some health concerns 

 

 

Shut-ins 

Mike Wheeler, Toni Anne Wheeler’s husband, in rehab; cards can be sent to Oxford   

   Health and Rehab, 500 Prospect Avenue, Oxford NC 27565, Room 303 
 

Dean Jackson, Linda Jackson’s husband , health concerns; cards can be sent to  

2502 US Highway 15, Creedmoor, NC 27522   
 

Judy James, you can visit or send a card to Judy at the Carver Living Center,  

303 E Carver St, room 325, Durham 27704 
 

Claire Cash, cards can be sent to 2766 Grand Oaks Blvd, Burlington, NC 27215  

 

 Prayers & Praises 
“If you have a prayer concern please call the church office at 919-528-2351 or  

text your prayer request to 833-639-0845.  

119 South Main Street 
PO Box 38 

Creedmoor, NC 27522 
919-528-2351 

www.fbccreedmoor.org 

 Church Office Hours                                                
office@fbccreedmoor.org 

Monday - Friday   
8:00 am - 3:00 pm                        

Rev. Nick Garner 
Next Generation Pastor 
ngarner@fbccreedmoor.org  

919-528-2351 ext. 103 
Cell: 910-729-0250 

Rev. Eric Mann  
Senior Pastor 

emann@fbccreedmoor.org 
919-528-2351 ext. 105 

Cell: 919-636-1933  

Contact Us 

Amy Holder  
FBC Academy Director 

Monday-Friday 7 am - 6 pm 
919-529-1307 

director@fbccreedmoor.org 

Amanda Mouser 
Music & Worship Director 

music@fbccreedmoor.org 
Cell: 919-808-7620 

Our Week at a Glance… 

Sunday, April 27  
Sunday School, 9:45 am 
Worship Service, 11 am 

Deacon’s Board meeting, 12:15 pm 

 
Monday, April 28 

Thrift Shop Work Day, 10 am-3 pm 
 

Tuesday, April 29 
 

Wednesday, April 30 
Thrift Shoppe, 10 am—3 pm 

Awana, 6:45 pm —8 pm 
Dive, 6:45 pm —8 pm 

Business Meeting, 6:30 pm 
 

 
 

Thursday, May 1 
FBCA National Day of Prayer, 9:30 am 

 

Friday, May 2 
Relay for Life at the GAP 

 

Saturday, May 3 
Thrift Shop, 10 am—3 pm 

Dive Together, 5:00 pm 
  

Sunday, May 4 
Sunday School, 9:45 am 
Worship Service, 11 am 

Men’s Ministry Meeting, 9:45 am 
First Sunday Children and Youth Breakfast 

             
 

 
 
 
 

 

The 11:00 am service will be  
live-streamed on our FBC 

Creedmoor  Facebook page as 
well as posted on our  

website following the service. 

At rest in the arms 
of Jesus 

God ’s  F inancia l  Blessings  
 

 

 Weekly Budget Need $ 5,737.00 
 Tithes & Offerings  $  1,755.13 

 Online Tithes & Offerings $  2,576.51 

  

 Missions Contributions 
 Thrift Shoppe   $    677.00 

 Annie Armstrong  $ 1,007.27 

   March Surplus/Deficit +499.12 

Scan QR 
Code to 

give 
online 

April & May Upcoming Events  
 

 April 27th, Deacon’s Board meeting, 12:15 pm 

 April 30th, Business Meeting, 6:30 pm 

 May 1st, FBCA National Day of Prayer, 9:30 am 

 May 2nd, Relay for Life at the GAP 

 May 3rd, 17th & 31st, Dive Together, 5:00 pm 

 May 4th, Men’s Ministry Meeting, 9:45 am 

 May 4th, First Sunday Children and Youth Breakfast 

 May 5th, LOL Meeting, 6:30 pm 

 May 5th- 9th, FBCA Staff Appreciation Week 

 May 9th, Men's Chicken BBQ Fundraiser 

 May 11th, Mother’s Day, and Baby Dedication 

 May 18th, Deacon’s Board Meeting, 12:15 pm 

 May 19th, Thrift Shoppe Committee Meeting, 7:00 pm 

 May 21st, AWANA Closing Celebration 

 May 21st-24th, Western Carolina Mission Trip 

 May 24th, Thrift Shoppe, closed for the Memorial Day Holiday 

 May 26th, Church and Academy closed for the Memorial Day Holiday 

 

Thrift Shoppe opens every Wednesday and Saturdays from 10-3 pm and we  

welcome volunteers on Mondays 10-3 pm to organize the shop. 

”His divine power has given us 
everything we need for a godly 
life through our knowledge of 
him who called us by his own 

glory and goodness.” 
 

2 Peter 1:3 

Don Washington passed away on April 24, 2025.  
Condolence cards can be sent to the family to PO Box 636, 
Creedmoor, NC 27522 

Don was a member of our church for many years and 

was last attending the FBC Butner. 



“Dear Father in heaven, we thank you that your eyes watch over 
us and see all that is in our hearts. Stretch out your strong hand 

to us, for we are weak and often heavy-hearted, not knowing 
what to do nor how to find you. But you are with us in every 
need in spite of  all our faults and shortcomings. You lead us 

through everything, to our life’s true goal, until each of  us can 
rejoice over all you have done, to the praise of  your name, our 

Father. Amen.”  
 

 

Prelude  
  

             

Welcome and Announcements    

        
Offertory 
                 
The Doxology                   

Praise God  

from Whom all blessings flow,  

Praise Him all creatures here below,  

Praise Him above ye heavenly host,  

Praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Amen.  
 

Call to Worship               “Your Grace is Enough” 
 

Congregation Worship            Hymn 165 verses 1,2 & 4   

  “Amazing Grace” 
 
    

Sermon                     Pastor Eric Mann 

“The Foundation for Our Godly Life”   
2 Peter 1:1-11     

 
 

Invitation Worship                 

Hymn 255 verse  1  

“Sweet, Sweet Spirit” 
              

Benediction 
 

Postlude  

Children’s Church is available for nursery  
through 5th grade. 

Order of  Worship 

April & May Birthdays 

Lloyd Mann April 28 

Brady Fisher  May 04 

Sandy Fisher  May 06 

Betsy Faucette  May 09 

Felicity Wolszon  May 15 

Connie Separk  May 16 

Dianne Bennett May 17 

Peter Haines  May 20 

Amanda Finn  May 31 

Decker Finn  May 31 

Anita Harrison  May 31 

Lorelei Lawson  May 31 

We are doing child dedications on Mothers Day, 

May 11th during the Worship Service.  

If you have a child that you would like to have dedi-

cated on that day, please contact the church office, 

one of our pastors or our deacons. 

This month, we are focusing 

on  collecting Pencils and 

Pens. 

Scan QR Code to give 
to Samaritans’ shoe 
boxes postage online 

Amazon 
gift list 

 
Call the Church Office 

919-528-2351 
Or talk/call to 
Robin Newton 
919-235-2191 

 

Money/tickets must be turned in by 4/27  

Tickets  
available now 

Signup sheets are available by the entrance door, or at 

the church office 919-528-2351, or by calling or  

emailing Toni Anne Wheeler, tawheele@hotmail.com, 

919-971-1162.  

We are accepting donations of individual wrapped 

cookies/brownies—drop them off at the church office. 

May 2, 2025 

6 pm—10 pm 

Location : GAP 

 

Not connect to our members software yet?  
 

Breeze is here to enhance our church community by fostering stronger 

connections and offering easy access to various ministry areas. It also  

facilitates group interactions, streamlines information for volunteer teams 

and events, and efficiently manages giving profiles. Call the church office to 

start your set  up—919-528-2351.  It’s the best way to stay connected.  

We will have a meeting  

directly following the  

service this Sunday, April 

27th at 12:00 p.m. in the  

sanctuary. We will go over 

the theme, areas you can volunteer, and what is needed to 

make it successful. Please plan to attend and help make VBS 

successful.  

Please save your groceries bags 

for the Thrift Shop. 

Drop them off at the shop or at 

the church office! 

Big or small, we need them all!! 


